UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D. C. 20858

August 28, 1984

The Honorable Richard L. Ottinger, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy Conservation and Power
Committee on Energy &and Commerce E

United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr, Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is an announcement that the presiding
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board has scheduled resumption of
hearing September 10 in New York in the Nuclear Regulatory Commise
sion proceeding on the application of Long Island Lighting Company
(LILCQ) for a license to operate the Shoreham Nuclear Plant.

t is planned to mail this information to the news media today,
August 28, 1884.

Sincerely,
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Carlton Kammerer, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: Rep. Carlos Moorhead

IDENTICAL LETTER SENT TO:
Sen, Simpson/cc: Sen. Hart
Rep. Udall/cc : Rep. Lujan
Rep. Markey/cc: Rep. Marlenee
Sen. Moynihan

— D'Amato
Rep. Carney
Rep. Downey
Rep. Mrazek
Rep. Addabbo
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